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Dear Parent, 

 

As part of our preparation for the CASE IV Shared Education project our 

P4/5 class have been invited to attend a Culture Awareness event at the 

Crescent Arts Centre in Belfast on Wednesday 5th February.  

 

This is a unique opportunity for our pupils to learn about Arabic culture, 

food and language. The workshops pupils will be participating in on the day 

will be: henna, calligraphy, traditional Arabic clothing, Arabic inventions, 

Storytelling, tile making, paper lantern making and tea tasting. There will 

also be traditional musical dance performances over lunch. 

 

We would ask that you make a donation of £6 towards the cost of the bus 

for this trip, this is the sole cost of the event. 

 

The children will leave school promptly at 8.55am, they will need a packed 

lunch and healthy snack. The event runs until 2.45pm so, allowing for 

traffic we hope to be back at school for 3.45/4.00pm. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Sheila McKeown 

 

Mrs Sheila McKeown 

Principal 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Culture Awareness Event in Crescent Arts Centre, Belfast. 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child ____________ to attend the Culture 

Awareness event in Belfast on Wednesday 5th February. 

 

Signed: ____________________________     Date: ______________________________ 

 


